
 

 
November 17,  2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
The Huntingdon Area School District administration was informed today that an elementary 
school learner had tested positive for Covid-19.  The positive test result from this case ​did not 
impact any other learners or staff members at Standing Stone Elementary School because of 
being in a remote learning environment.  I want to reiterate that we ​did not​ have to conduct 
contact tracing as per our procedures and guidelines from the DOH. 
 
The Huntingdon Area School District administration has been and will continue to be in 
communication with the Department of Health (DOH).  The administration will monitor all 
situations regarding Covid-19 and will keep parents/guardians informed.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation with this manner and are mindful about the challenges 
presented to the learner and the school learning environment.  Please contact the school office 
if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Amy Mykut 
 
Amy Mykut, 
Standing Stone Elementary Principal 
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